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Monday, March 13, 2023 

 

Supervisor Connie Chan, Chair, Budget & Finance Committee 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, City Hall, Room 244,  
San Francisco, CA 94102-4689 
 
 
RE: Retroactive approval for the Bridge Navigator Program 

 

Dear Supervisor Chan, 

    
We would like to submit for your retroactive approval, a grant for $120,000 from the Public Health Institute. 
The grant agreement was received on August 8, 2022 for a project start date of July 1, 2022. Additionally, 
the grantor is also a DPH contractor and, therefore, an interested party. DPH reviewed the grant with the 
Ethics Commission to confirm that the award qualified for an exception to the City’s behesting rules on the 
basis of being a competitively awarded grant. 
 
Please advise if you have any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Gregory Wong 
Grants analyst 
 


